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[bookmark: _GoBack]Commercial Facade Improvement Funding Program


Applications for the Commercial Facade Improvement Funding Program are available to commercial business or property owners within the Logan’s Landing district. While exterior building improvements may not be top-of-mind during the winter, applicants have a full year from the date of approval in which to complete the project.  The program offers 50% matching funding of up to $5,000 per property for eligible improvements, which include exterior painting, exterior lighting, windows and doors, façade maintenance/restoration, awnings, and installation of a new brick façade. These are funds that have been set aside to help downtown business owners make a visible impact on our community, by improving the appearance of their buildings.

For an application or further information about the program, please contact Logan’s Landing at 574-722-9345, or by e-mail at lldirector@loganslanding.com.  

Logan’s Landing is a non-profit organization dedicated to making Cass County’s downtown between-the-rivers district a viable place to operate a business, a rewarding place to live, and a fun place to visit.  For more information, call the Logan’s Landing office at 574-722-9345.
